Hello! Thank you for taking the time to hear from us residents of Commerce City.

My comment pertains to the proposed zoning change at 104th and Potomac. I live in Reunion Ridge, and this property is only five minutes walk from my house. I approve any zoning changes that allow for the construction of a meaningful community space. Something like a family owned restaurant, brewery, family friendly gathering place, or a community grocery store. Reunion Ridge is sorely lacking in community spaces that are within waking distance from our homes. The land at 104th and Potomac is the perfect opportunity for such a space, and I am very hopeful that this will be considered before building here. Please consider adding something meaningful to the community and not just another chain restaurant or big box clothing store.

Thank you! -Jennifer